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Brooks Pierce Partner Jennifer Van Zant will appear on the program of the 2016 Corporate
Counsel Section Annual Meeting at the North Carolina Bar Center in Cary on Friday, January 29,
2016. Van Zant will present "Recent Court Developments Impacting North Carolina Businesses."
Her talk includes a legal update on several recent and notable North Carolina cases of particular
interest to in-house counsel. In addition, it addresses various changes being made to the North
Carolina Business Court. Guests may register for the meeting online on the NCBA website.
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